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On Wednesday the cash-desks close at 12.00
  
Dear Student,

 

 

Let me hereby inform you that the cash-desks at Pécs will close at 12.00 on 24 May 2017.

 

Please, take into consideration the above mentioned information when you would like to arrange your
payments.

 

 

 

 

 Central Registrar’s Office 

rovat: Egyéb [1]
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